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Ministry of External Affairs,
Marine House,
Barbados.

November 28th, 1979.
Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 103 of today’s date,
which reads as follows:-

“(See Canadian Note No. 103)”

I have the honour to confirm that the above mentioned proposals are acceptable
to the Government of Barbados. Your Note together with this reply shall therefore
be regarded as constituting an Interim Agreement between our two Governments on
international air services effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

H. deB. FORDE
Minister of External Affairs

His Excellency

Mr. A. B. Roger

Canadian High Commissioner
Canadian High Commission
CDC Building

Culloden Road, ST. MICHAEL.



